
 

 
 This e-mail message was distributed on Monday, May 19, 2014. 

 
From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov 
 
To: AST Leads, Procurement Directors, Finance Directors  
 
CC: SCEIS Team, SCEIS Service Desk 
 
Subject: SRM 7.2 Update: Internet Explorer Browser Issues, Shopping Carts and Purchase 
Orders  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Good Afternoon SCEIS Users -  
 
The SCEIS Team would like to provide the following status updates on Supplier Relationship 
Management (SRM) 7.2 issues.   
 
Internet Explorer Version 11  
Status: Pending 
Target Date of Resolution: August 2014 
 
Internet Explorer 11 (IE11) is a version of Internet Explorer, a web browser by Microsoft that 
was released October 17, 2013.  The SCEIS Team will further test the compatibility of Internet 
Explorer Version 11 with SRM 7.2.   
 
Shopping Cart Email Notification Issues 
Status:  In Process 
Target Date of Resolution: A target date will be determined once analysis is complete. 
 
Non-approvers are receiving approval notifications. Approvers are not always receiving 
notifications or are receiving double notifications. 
 
Shopping Carts Generated from a Purchase Requisition Not Retaining a Material Master’s 
Contract Price 
Status: Resolved 
Date of Resolution: Friday, May 16, 2014  
 
Previously, shopping carts generated from an inventory purchase requisition were not retaining 
the purchase requisition’s Materials Master’s contract price.  Now, if the Material Requirements 
Planner “Assigns” the supplier in the purchase requisition, the Material Master’s contract line 
item’s price will be retained from the purchase requisition to the shopping cart to the purchase 
order.  

Shopping Cart Creates Two Purchase Orders 
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Status: Resolved 
Date of Resolution: Friday, May 9, 2014  
 
Purchase orders will be grouped by vendor number regardless of the number of lines on the 
shopping cart, the number of shopping carts or whether an assigned vendor or preferred vendor 
was selected. 
 
Purchase Order Form Print  
Status:  In Process 
Target Date of Resolution of Forms:  Form changes will be put in Production in several 
stages. 
 
SCEIS will continue to make improvements to the purchase order forms.   
 

• The appearance of the PO text for “Instructions to Vendor” and “Description” was 
changed to allow additional spacing and formatting.  

 
The SCEIS Team will continue to send updates as resolutions are implemented. We appreciate 
your continued support during this transition period.  For the latest information on SRM 7.2 
messages and updates, visit the Messages and Updates page on the SRM 7.2 microsite 
(http://sceis.sc.gov/page.aspx?id=269).  
 
If you have any questions about this message, contact the SCEIS Help Desk at (803) 896-0001 
(Select option 1 for SCEIS Help) or by email at SCEISHelpDesk@sceis.sc.gov.  
 
Thank you,  
The SCEIS Team 
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